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10th September 2021 

Welcome back to our Year 1 and Year 2 children. We hope you all had a lovely summer 

holiday, even though the sunshine didn't make much of an appearance. 

We are also delighted to say hello and welcome to our new Reception Class and        

parents. We are so pleased you have chosen our school to start your educational     

journey and we look forward to you being a part of our school community. 

Mrs Clara Smith, our new Nursery teacher, along with Mrs Sone, have been working 

hard getting the Nursery ready and meeting our newest and youngest nursery children. 

From Monday, the Nursery will full steam ahead and we look forward to getting to know 

our new “Adventurers”. 

As you will see, this is a bumper edition of our newsletter with so many upcoming dates 

for your diary to be found on our last page. Keep your eyes peeled for more information 

and always check our website. 

It is going to be a busy term but we look forward to working together with you. 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs George 

Pick up and drop off 

To avoid a bottle neck and crowds 

outside the school gate in the 

mornings, please can we ask that 

Reception parents avoid arriving at 

school too early. As a reminder, 

Year 1 go in at 9am 

and Reception Class 

at 9.10am. 

In the afternoon, 

Year 1 will now be 

picked up at 3.15pm 

in the main         

playground by the ramp to the 

bottom playground. 

 

 

 

 

Please could all messages to Teachers and      

support staff be emailed to the School Office and 

not on Dojo.  

We used Dojo for messages during lockdown, 

however, now we are back to school, please    

message the office with any questions, concerns, 

queries or positive comments. These will be 

passed on to staff to respond via email.  

Messages will no longer be monitored on Dojo by 

staff. 

The School Office email is  

office@hurstgreenschool.org. 

Thank you 

Miss Golby 

We are sorry to announce that Miss Vicky Golby will be leaving 
our school at the end of this month.  

Miss Golby has worked at our school for over 11 years and will 
be very much missed. 



 

 

 

 

The European hedgehog is the UK's only spiny mammal. Their numbers are in dramatic decline 

in the UK as their habitat is threatened.  In Forest School, over the next few weeks, we would 

like to be able to build some homes for these lovely creatures. See the photo below to get an 

idea of what we would like to make. 
 

We are therefore looking for donations of red house bricks and plywood/ sheets of wood. We 

already have logs to be used. 
 

If you are able to help at all, please bring any donations to the School Office. 

Should you wish to build one of these at home in your own garden, click on the link below for 

more information. 

https://www.nhm.ac.uk/discover/how-to-make-a-hedgehog-house.html 

 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Holliman 

Forest School Leader 

 

 

 

Second hand uniform sale - Wednesday 15 September at morning drop off.  All items £1, please 
drop donations into the school office before the day. 
 

'Wear your own clothes day' - Friday 24 September in exchange for donations of wrapped sweets 
for our stall at the Hurst Green Village Fair on Saturday.  Come and see us and have a go at the 
sweet hoopla and whack a mole game! 
 

Interested in getting involved with fundraising and meeting new people? We are looking for new   
volunteers and Committee members, if you would like to find out more, please get in touch. 
 

Find us on Facebook "Hurst Green (Oxted) School Association" and support us at 
smile.amazon.co.uk 

Penalty Notices/ Attendance 

 

Should your child be absent during term time for 5 days or more (10 sessions), or if they 
have incurred 7 or more unauthorised sessions in the previous 6 school weeks, a 
penalty notice will be served.  

The amount payable for a Penalty Notice issued in any of the above 
circumstances is £60 if paid within 21 days of receipt of the Notice, rising to £120 
if paid after 21 days but within 28 days. 

Please be aware that each parent is liable to receive a Penalty Notice for each child who 
incurs unauthorised absences, for example, if there are two parents and one child, each 
parent will receive one Penalty Notice.  

https://www.nhm.ac.uk/discover/how-to-make-a-hedgehog-house.html


 

 

Message from Oxted Health Centre 

I hope this finds you well. I am reaching out with an invitation to two public engagement sessions that I would like to ask you to  
circulate to local people who might be interested in taking part. 

These two sessions are part of East Surrey’s Big Conversation around developing place-based joined-up working, and a place   
identity, among health and care organisations in East Surrey. 

As part of this work, we are keen to gather local people’s views on: 

 The outcomes that they would like to see from East Surrey working together effectively as a place 

 How best to involve local people in conversations to shape health and care services moving forward 

These discussions will directly inform work around an emerging model of care and public engagement framework in East Surrey. 

Please see our Face to Face event information or Virtual event information here for the sessions. This can be sent on directly to 
residents, members of the public or patient groups. If you could circulate this invitation to any engagement groups or forums that 
you work with, we would be very grateful! Do let us know if you pass this invitation on, and if you or any of the people have any  
queries about this invitation, please do get in touch over email.   

Many thanks,  

Rebekka 

Rebekka Francis |  Community Engagement Officer |  Mental Health First Aid Lead 

NHS Surrey Heartlands Clinical Commissioning Group 

07909532931 | 03005611398 |   rebekka.francis@nhs.net 

 

http://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=QE7xq17pKrmU7RkoXaYw9cr1GjcGbA5I4B-MPwDl68TRWLYYiB7mjSjA5h0mkAv3ykx5dmere7bS1TDGc_mRRNUe87_KXb_g6TS8f0xJZOtGPzncbkZoRXIeRoeN2E85DlXfQpsxeai-Jcpqv5K8AqRlhI-7XwdZvyX6AZWNtVfjMy4Onw4pNwcBKAi7eZf_unQbZ8BzQmACGb7BSdTWM
http://tracking.vuelio.co.uk/tracking/click?d=AYL_eQlzPiSzW-B73ph-MHHrjwJwfTo7BYHADJw3Lre56vCVoiKBMClRSS5gKgLEVMN9V2_qsGWTjU7Efvp648AvJB362v-s5dgW7VANTJf-vXXpVIxiH6R7psVgzmuQ2GeTRrB90n8k4itQD5nyIxN65SQS6Cp6PUItJe6uWxXVXCggKrBfv-_3XIFk6I5wRKOrG8XpbDzOM3bKhiFM-
mailto:rebekka.francis@nhs.net


 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Autumn Term 2021 
Wednesday 15th September  Nearly New Uniform Sale  

Thursday 16th September Individual Photos 
Friday 24th September “Wear your own clothes” day—in exchange for 

individually wrapped sweets for fair 
Saturday 25th September Hurst Green Village Fair 

Tuesday 12th October Harvest Assembly—children only 
Collection for Foodbank—more info to follow 

Wednesday 13th October Open Morning—prospective parents 
Please email school to book a slot 

Monday 18th & Wednesday 20th  
October 

Parents Evening—more information to follow 

Thursday 21st October Break up—half term 
Friday 22nd—Friday 29th October Half Term 

Monday 1st November INSET DAY 
Tuesday 2nd November Return to school 

Wednesday 17th November Open Morning—prospective parents 
Please email school to book a slot 

7th, 8th and 9th December Christmas Performances 
Friday 10th December Nasal Flu Immunisation 
Friday 17th December Last day of Autumn Term 

Spring Term 2022 
Monday 4th January INSET DAY 
Tuesday 5th January Return to school 
Friday 11th February Break up 
14th—18th February Half Term 

Monday 21st February Return to school 
Thursday 31st March Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 1st April INSET DAY 

Summer Term 2022 
Tuesday 19th April Return to school 
Monday 2nd May May Day Bank Holiday 

Thursday 26th May Break up 
Friday 27th May INSET DAY 

30th May  - 3rd June  Half Term 
Monday 6th June Return to school 
Friday 22nd July Last day of Summer Term 


